
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 12, 2024 
For Immediate Release - Notice of Vacancy  
 

San Mateo Health Commission 
 

President of the Board of Supervisors Warren Slocum announced that applications 

are being accepted for appointments to the San Mateo Health Commission.  There is 

currently one (1) vacancy representing Pharmacist. 

 This eleven-member Commission is the governing body for the Health Plan of San 

Mateo (HPSM), a local non-profit health care plan that offers health coverage and a provider 

network to San Mateo County's underserved population. Members of the Commission, also 

known as Commissioners, shall have an abiding commitment to, and interest in, quality 

publicly assisted health care delivery and reflect the diversity of the community that HPSM 

serves.  

Meetings are held at the Health Plan of San Mateo on the second Wednesday of 

every month at 12:30 p.m. 

Deadline for receipt of application is Friday, January 10, 2024 at 5 p.m. The online 

application can be submitted at this link https://www.smcgov.org/bnc/application-boards-

commissions-and-committees , or obtained from Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

Sherry Golestan by email at sgolestan@smcgov.org.   

For information about this commission, contact Patrick Curran, (650) 616-0050. For 

information about this release contact Deputy Clerk of the Board at sgolestan@smcgov.org.  
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